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The University Library has announced exceptions to the regular library hours
for the December 1999 - January 2000
 periods, including Final Exams and
Semester Break. These hours are listed at:

http://www.ulib.iupui.edu/libinfo/ulfall.html#exceptions


NOTE: The library will also be shutting down access to all networked library
resources from Midnight, Thursday,
 December 30 through Midnight, Sunday,
January 2 in support of the Y2K transition. Access is scheduled to resume

on Monday, January 3. This shut down will only effect University Library
services and will not effect any other
 campus or UITS service. For UITS
information on Y2K, go to: http://www.iupui.edu/~y2k


-Final Exam Schedule-


Monday - Thursday
 December 6 - 9

UL Open 8:00 a.m.-Midnight


Friday & Saturday
 December 10 & 11

UL Open 8:00 a.m.-9:00 p.m.


Sunday, December 12
 UL open 10:00 a.m. - Midnight


Monday, December 13
 UL resumes Regular Hours


-Semester Break Schedule-


Monday, December 20
 UL open 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.


Tuesday - Thursday,
 December 21 - 23

UL Open 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.


Friday - Sunday,
 December 24 - 26

UL CLOSED


NOTE: The Ruth Lilly Special Collections & Archives will be closed
December 24, 1999 - January 2, 2000


Monday - Thursday,
 December 27 - 30

UL Open 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.


Friday - Sunday,
 December 31 - January 2, 2000

UL CLOSED


Monday - Friday
 January 3 - 7

UL Open 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.


Saturday & Sunday,
 January 8 - 9

UL CLOSED


Monday, January 10
 UL resumes Regular Hours - Spring Semester Classes Start

*IUPUI University Library Website Gets New Look For 2000


The next millenium brings with it a new look for the homepage of the IUPUI
University Library (UL). The gateway
 interface of the Library Information
System (LIS) is currently undergoing a "face-lift," and the updated web
site will
 offer enhanced usability and accessibility. A significant
feature of the new design will be a faster load time, which
 will be of
benefit to patrons within the facility and those accessing it remotely.
Various UL staff joined the Digital
 Libraries Team in development of the
redesign, beginning in Spring 1999. The goal is to make the new homepage

pleasing to the eye, as well as easier to navigate.


A link to the new LIS is currently on all UL computer workstations. This
will enable students, faculty, and staff to see
 the changes that will be
effective in January 2000. Comments and suggestions about the redesigned
LIS are welcome,
 and links to either a brief survey or an email for feedback
are available on the new homepage.


The temporary URL for the new LIS for University Library is
http://wwwnt.ulib.iupui.edu. The new homepage,
 located at
http://www.ulib.iupui.edu, will officially debut on January 10, 2000.


CONTACT:

Norman Brandenstein
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 Middlefork 124


IUSB
 Northside 038


This session is designed to acquaint key people at each Circulation
point with some of the key elements, which will
 affect circulation policies
in the Unicorn circulation system.


In the weeks following this teleconference, Randy and Steven will visit
each library to help them make decisions on
 how to map NOTIS location
codes to various Sirsi data elements. We will have a very short timeline
to complete this
 work. It will be important that each library be prepared
to set an appointment to meet, have a basic understanding of
 the process,
and know which players are key for these discussions.


If you have questions/comments/concerns please feel free to contact Steven
Schmidt (schmidt@iupui.edu or 317

2740470) or Randy Lent (lent@indiana.edu or 812 855-8249) after December 13, 1999.

CALENDAR:

*Weekly Calendar


Master Plan & Renovation Meetings

Wednesday, December 15

10:30-11:30 & 1:00-2:00

Media Showing Room, E174

IU Bloomington


Sirsi Teleconference Meeting

Wednesday, December 15


Deadline for White Award Applications

Wednesday, December 15
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